
 

  

Media Alert 

To: All Media Houses  

Date: 4 November 2017 

Limpopo Provincial Government reviews its performance 

The South African Government adopted the National Development Plan (NDP) in 
2013 as a macro strategy. Subsequently, the Limpopo Provincial Administration 
customized the NDP and came up with the Limpopo Development Plan (LDP) as 
a vehicle through which development in the province will be implemented. As the 
electoral cycle draws to a close, the Limpopo Provincial Government will review 
its performance since the inception of the current administration in 2014.  

The Premier of Limpopo, Mr Chupu Stanley Mathabatha and his cabinet will 
engage the media and public at large through an in-depth discussion of 
milestones accomplished. The discussions will be held through a platform where 
a panel of political analysts will critique the performance of the province in terms 
of its targets, outcomes, challenges and future plans regarding access to basic 
services, economic, social and infrastructural developments. The public will 
participate through a call-in programme and engage with the analysts and 
political representatives.   

 

Details are as follows: 

Date: 8 November 2017 

Time: 17h00 

Venue: Meropa Casino, Polokwane 

 

Enquiries: Mr Phuti Seloba 



Contact: 082 807 0796 

Provincial Government Spokesperson 
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